
Let’s discuss the
proposed changes to

disability benefits

Date: Thursday 22  May 2025 nd

Time: 1pm to 3pm (doors open from 12:30pm)
Venue: Mitcham Parish Centre, Church Path (off Church
Road), Mitcham, CR4 3BN

Join us to hear more about the government’s proposed
changes to the benefits system and what this could mean for
Disabled people. We will also explore how we can make our

voices heard and ask you to tell us what you think of the
changes.

Invitations will be extended to local MPs.

www.mertoncil.org.uk
info@mertoncil.org.uk 020 3397 3119

0779 671 2502 

@MertonCIL

Free lunch and refreshments - BSL interpreters present

tel:02033973119


Please RSVP by 18  May 2025 th

RSVP here - https://bit.ly/MertonCILbenefitsevent

When you RSVP, please also let us know if you have any
access/dietary requirements you would like us to consider.

Agenda - What will take place on the day
12:30pm - Welcome and refreshments 

1pm - Our Policy and Campaigns Manager, Pippa Maslin, will
summarise the government’s proposals, and then let you
know what you can do to make your voice heard.

Afterwards, you will have the opportunity to ask questions
and tell us what you think of the proposals.

3pm - End of event

Getting to the event
Mitcham Parish Hall is just off Church
Road and opposite St Peter and St Paul
Church (pictured to the left).

The nearest bus is the 200.
The nearest tube station is Colliers Wood.
The nearest tram stop is Belgrave Walk.

There is limited parking outside the
venue, but you can also park on
Hallowfield Way, CR4 3YE.


